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February 28, 2023

MEMORANDUM
TO ; The Community Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
Puerto Princesa City
FROM : The Provincial Enviroament and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT : LETTER REQUEST DATED NOVEMBER 17,2022 FROM

VICTORIA M. SALCEDO (2022-98652)

Referred is the memorandum of the OIC ARD for Technical Services dated February 14, 2023
directing your end to evaluate and re-assess the Miscellaneous Sales Application No. V-57364 of
Anastacio Kalaw covering Lot 806-A, Csd 4A-000896-D situated at Barangay Sicsican, Puerto Princesa

City.
Along with is the set of MSA No. V-57364 of Anastacio Kalaw, Sr. consisting of forty-eight (48)
pages for your information, record and guidance leading to the consideration of the request of Ms. Salcedo

per attached letter of November 17, 2022 and or compliance to the instruction of the OIC ARD for
Technical Services.

For the PENRO:

M

ONIE B. GANDEZA

OIC {Chief, TSD/Office-In-Charge

Copy furnished:
~The OIC ARD for Technical Services
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, DENR-PALAYWAN
Roxas, Blvd., Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila PEN EO&REAC% RDS B
Ma. Victoria M. Salcedo By Eﬁfq

Bgy. Sicsican, National Highway
Puerto Princes City
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